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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

 

My name is Jesse Weber. I am a resident of Arizona but I visit Idaho about once per year to enjoy your Wild and

Scenic Rivers. Myself and friends make the big trip to your state primarily because of the rivers and the

landscape through which they flow.

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Jesse Weber

Flagstaff, AZ 86001

weberjesse91@gmail.com

 


